Januaryv 4th, 1982

Pat Munro
Box 2424
Smithers, B,C.

VOJ 2NO
Dear Ms, Munro,

applogize for not getting a reply to your inquirv

I
to the CABC office regarding pottery seminars of
to you before the Christmas holidavs.

It is often difficult to get the information out in
time, unless of course there is at least a month to
a month and a.,/\p.,% lead-in time. For example today
I received information on a Wayne 'gan workshop frox
the Fraser Valley Potters Guild that is taking place
in April., That is plenty of time,

I would suggest that you take a chante on the CAEC's
newsletter for one year and see if that works for

vou as a source of information., I know that it takes
longer for mail to get tom ambers outside of the lower
mainland.

If you are interested in Wayne's workshop I would sign-
up right away. You might also wish to contact the
Pmily Carr College of Art and Design for their schedule
of workshops for future use, Their address is: 1399
Johnson Street, Vancouv r, B.C. V6H 3R7,

Sincerely,

Gail Pogers
Executive Director
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